
 

 

 

This week in Reception 

Date     W/C 21.9.2020 

 
Literacy 

This week we will be delving into the 
wonderful story of “Goldilocks and The 
Three Bears”. We will recall parts of 
the story and act it out with props. 
 
We will also start our phonics lessons 
this week! Our first sounds of the week 
will be s, a. t, p. It would be great if you 
could practise these with your child at 
home. 
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Mathematics 

We will be learning about our number 
of the week – 1 – and explore different 
ways that we can represent this, 
through writing, drawing and using 
classroom resources. 
 
In the outdoor area we will using and 
naming different shapes to make 
different sized houses and towers. 
 
 

   
 

  

 
Other Areas of Learning 

 
In line with our story, we will be looking 
at items of different sizes. 
In the creative areas we will be making 
bear masks out of paper plates and 
printing with different sized objects and 
shapes. 
We will be painting a bear and the 
home corner will be changed into the 
Three Bears Cottage. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                              

                                                                                  

                                                                                  

                                                                                  

                                                                                  

                                                                                  

                                                                                  

                                                                                  

                                                                                  

                                                                                  

                                                                                  

                                                                                  

 
 

 

 

 

Special Notices 
Please log in to your child’s 

EEXAT using the code you were 
given. Remember to include the 
hyphen when typing the code. 

Please send in a change of 
clothes if you have not done so 

already. 
A few things to remember 

• Please only put water in 
water bottles and not juice. 

• Please encourage your 
child not to bring a toy to 

school. 
 
 

 

 


